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David Slovick authored an article in the December 2020 edition of The
Receiver, “What the Liu Decision Means for Federal Equity Receivers,”
regarding the U.S. Supreme Court decision in Liu v. Securities and
Exchange Commission, which limited the government’s ability to impose
monetary sanctions on defendants in Securities and Exchange
Commission (SEC) enforcement cases.
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